
FAIRVIEW 2.0 BUSINESS PARK 
PUBLIC MEETING

When: Monday, August 14 at 5:30pm
Where: Fairview Middle School Auditorium, 4967 Avonia Road

The Fairview Township Board of Supervisors and the Fairview Township Planning Commission invite you 
to attend a public meeting regarding the proposed Fairview 2.0 Business Park. Representatives from the 
Erie County Redevelopment Authority, in accordance with the vision established by County Executive 
Brenton Davis, will be presenting conceptual renderings and fact sheets in support of developing 
Erie County’s seventh business park, but first since 1995. Following the presentation, the initial line of 
questioning will come from the Supervisors and members of the Planning Commission. The public will 
be given every opportunity to ask questions of the Erie County Redevelopment Authority and/or the 
Supervisors and Planning Commission.

Since this proposal came to light recently, a lot of misinformation has been making the rounds. In an 
effort to address some of the rumors in advance of the public meeting, the Supervisors offer up the 
following information.

•	 The intergovernmental transfer of the property from Erie County to the Redevelopment 
Authority does not make this proposed project a foregone conclusion.

•	 There is no agreement in place between the Supervisors from the Townships of Fairview and 
Girard and either the County Executive/County Council or the Erie County Redevelopment 
Authority to proceed with this proposed project.

•	 Considerations such as overflow parking for Pleasant Ridge Park and walking trails, as seen in 
some of the conceptual renderings, are just that—considerations.

•	 Like any proposed development, a public review process must be undertaken, and this first 
public meeting is just the beginning of that process.

No matter if you support or oppose this proposed project, we hope you will show up at this meeting to 
share your thoughts and voice your concerns.


